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  The World's Assault Rifles Gary Paul
Johnston,Thomas B. Nelson,2016-12-15 The World's
Assault Rifles is a definitive, comprehensive
reference book covering the militaries of 50
countries in 71 chapters. Comprising more than
1,900 photographs, this book includes extensive
assault rifle history, operating and locking
systems, ammunition types, individual
specifications and much more. With the 1200-page
hardcover version weighing 9 pounds and now
selling for hundreds of dollars, The World's
Assault Rifles, as an eBook, offers convenient
transportation and comfortable reading pleasure in
the office, at home and during travel, not to
mention the low cost. Now used by hundreds of
military scholars and agencies world wide, The
World's Assault Rifles in eBook format will
provide instant fingertip access to information
unavailable from any other source at an unbeatable
price!
  Assault Rifle Maxim Popenker,2005-03-28 Assault
Rifle provides a comprehensive account of the
development of the military assault rifle and its
ammunition from WW2 to the present day. The book
is in two parts. The first part includes: Brief
historical summary of the assault rifle, its
origins and development; Gun design including
operating mechanisms and weapon configuration;
Ammunition design and performance; Ballistics,
especially the balance between recoil and
effectiveness; History of assault rifle cartridge.
The second part includes: National military rifle
programs since the end of WW2; History of
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developments in each country including
experimental programs; Detailed descriptions of
the principal service and experimental weapons.
  The Writer's Guide to Weapons Benjamin
Sobieck,2015-07-09 When it comes to writing
weapons, most authors shoot from the hip--and
miss. The Writer's Guide to Weapons will help you
hit your target every time. Firearms and knives
have starring roles in a wide range of genres--
crime, thriller, war, mystery, Western, and more.
Unfortunately, many depictions of weapons in
novels and film are pure fiction. Knowing the
difference between a shotshell and a slug, a
pistol and a revolver, or a switchblade and a
butterfly knife is essential for imbuing your
story with authenticity--and gaining popularity
with discerning readers. Inside you'll find: • An
in-depth look at the basics of firearms and
knives: how they work, why they work, what they
look like, and how to depict them accurately in
your stories. • The biggest weapons myths in
fiction, TV, and film. • A surefire guide for
choosing the correct weapon for your characters,
no matter their skill level, strength, or
background. • A review of major gun and knife
laws, weapons safety tips,and common police
tactics. • The Hit List, showcasing the most
popular weapons for spies, detectives,
gunslingers, gangsters, military characters, and
more. • Examples highlighting inaccurate vs.
accurate weapons depictions. • An insightful
foreword by David Morrell, the award-winning
creator of Rambo. Equal parts accessible,
humorous, and practical, The Writer's Guide to
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Weapons is the one resource you need to
incorporate firearms and knives into your fiction
like a seasoned professional.
  The World's Assault Rifles Gary Paul
Johnston,Thomas B. Nelson,2009-12-07 Originally
published: The world's assault rifles and
automatic carbines / by Daniel D. Musgrave and
Thomas B. Nelson, 1967.
  The World's Assault Rifles and Automatic
Carbines Daniel D. Musgrave,Thomas B. Nelson,1967
  The AK-47 Gordon L. Rottman,2011-05-03 A
detailed, fully illustrated study of the most
recognizable assault rifle ever produced. The
Kalashnikov AK-47 is the most ubiquitous assault
rifle in the world, with more AK-47s and its
variants in use than any other individual small
arm. Created by Senior Sergeant Mikhail
Kalashnikov, and first adopted by the USSR soon
after World War II, its production continues to
this day, with an estimated 75 million produced
worldwide. Supported by photographs and original
artwork, this book takes a look at the complete
history of the weapon, discussing its design,
development, and usage, taking its story from the
great armies of the Soviet Union to the insurgents
and criminal gangs that often employ the weapon
today.
  Military Assault Rifles James Bevan,2022
  Regulating Gun Sales Daniel W Webster,Jon S
Vernick,Emma E McGinty,Ted Alcorn,2013-03-26 This
excerpt from the “masterful, timely, data-driven”
study of the gun control debate examines the
potential of stronger purchasing laws (Choice). As
the debate on gun control continues, evidence-
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based research is needed to answer a crucial
question: How do we reduce gun violence? One of
the biggest gun policy reforms under consideration
is the regulation of firearm sales and stopping
the diversion of guns to criminals. This selection
from the major anthology of studies Reducing Gun
Violence in America presents compelling evidence
that stronger purchasing laws and better
enforcement of these laws result in lower gun
violence. Additional material for this edition
includes an introduction by Michael R. Bloomberg
and Consensus Recommendations for Reforms to
Federal Gun Policies from the Johns Hopkins
University.
  The Last Gun Tom Diaz,2013-03-26 Newtown,
Connecticut. Aurora, Colorado. Both have entered
our collective memory as sites of unimaginable
heartbreak and mass slaughter perpetrated by lone
gunmen. Meanwhile, cities such as Chicago and
Washington, D.C., are dealing with the painful,
everyday reality of record rates of gun-related
deaths. By any account, gun violence in the United
States has reached epidemic proportions. A widely
respected activist and policy analyst—as well as a
former gun enthusiast and an ex-member of the
National Rifle Association—Tom Diaz presents a
chilling, up-to-date survey of the changed
landscape of gun manufacturing and marketing. The
Last Gun explores how the gun industry and the
nature of gun violence have changed, including the
disturbing rise in military-grade gun models. But
Diaz also argues that the once formidable gun
lobby has become a paper tiger, marshaling a range
of evidence and case studies to make the case that
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now is the time for a renewed political effort to
attack gun violence at its source—the guns
themselves. In the aftermath of Newtown, a
challenging national conversation lies ahead. The
Last Gun is an indispensable guide to this debate,
and essential reading for anyone who wants to
understand how we can finally rid America’s
streets, schools, and homes of gun violence and
prevent future Newtowns.
  Public Safety and Recreational Firearms Use
Protection Act United States. Congress. House.
Committee on the Judiciary. Subcommittee on Crime
and Criminal Justice,1995
  Federal Assault Weapons Ban Christopher K
McClelland,2022-08-02 In the United States, 76% of
nonfatal injuries result from mass shootings
involving the use of assault weapons. Meanwhile,
other statistics have proven that out of the 25
mass shootings with 10 or more casualties that had
taken place in the 39 years between 1982 and 2020,
just two incidents took place between 1994 and
2004-this is the period when the Federal Assault
Weapons Ban signed by President Clinton remained
valid. With many renowned mass shooting scenes
across America-like the recent Robb Elementary
School shooting of May 2022-the nationwide
agitations for a gun control law have hit the roof
leading to the passing of the 2022 Federal Assault
Weapons Ban Bill. However, they seem to be a
stockpile of misconceptions about the Federal
Assault Weapons Ban among Americans leading to
further quagmires raising billion-dollar questions
like: What exactly is an Assault Weapon?Is an
Assault Weapon different from an Assault Rifle?
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Why should these weapons be banned? Why shouldn't
there be banned? When, where, and how did the
fight for gun control begin in America, and what
have been its effects? Can it affect the future of
America? All of these and many research-driven
subtopics revolving around Gun Control and Assault
Weapons Ban are what this book would help you
understand. After the worthwhile read, I believe
you'd be knowledgeable enough to say for sure if
America needs the Federal Assault Weapons Ban or
not. The information here is dynamically unique
and might not be stumbled across elsewhere. Kindly
scroll up and kickstart the journey to gain
massive knowledge about the battle slowly tearing
our darling America apart hence endangering the
American Dream!
  SA80 Assault Rifles Neil Grant,2016-09-22 Now
the standard weapon for British soldiers across
the globe, the SA80's early years were surrounded
in controversy after a series of dismal
performances. It was prone to jamming in desert
conditions, had several flimsy parts that would
often break after repeated use and had an
incredibly sensitive magazine catch. When these
issues came to light the SA80 was lambasted by the
news, leading to the Ministry of Defence ordering
an extensive modification programme that
dramatically improved reliability. Combat accounts
and in-depth analysis of the SA80's performance in
Kosovo, Sierra Leone, Afghanistan and Iraq guide
the reader through its troubled life, while vivid
artwork helps to illustrate the transformation it
underwent; from an unreliable rifle disliked by
the soldiers who used it to being one of the
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world's most innovative and accurate small arms.
  Kalashnikov AK47 Series Martin J
Brayley,2013-04-22 Popularly known as the AK47 or
just AK, the 7.62mm Avtomat Kalashnikov obrazets
1947g was accepted into service by the Soviet Army
in 1947. Despite its widespread use by the Soviet
armed forces, the AK only became known in the West
during the Hungarian Revolution of 1956, when
Soviet troops sent to quell the uprising carried
the new weapon. Since then it has become probably
the most widely recognized firearm of all time,
having seen action in most of the conflicts of the
past six decades.The Kalashnikov has been produced
in many variants and calibres, and this book
concentrates on those in the original 7.62mm form.
Illustrated with over 350 colour photographs of AK
variants produced around the world, including
close-ups of the many fascinating detail
differences, this work will be an invaluable
addition to the bookshelf of anyone with an
interest in modern military firearms. The most
widely used firearm of the post-war era - the
Kalashnikov rifle has become an icon of
revolutionary struggle. Covers the principal
design features of the AK variants that used the
original 7.62x39mm M1943 cartridge. Will be of
great interest to militaria enthusiasts,
collectors and military historians of modern
military firearms. Superbly illustrated with 350
colour photographs showing the different versions
produced around the world. Martin J Brayley has a
keen interest in military history and is a
professional photogapher, author and dedicated
militaria researcher and collector.
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  Weaponomics: the global market for assault
rifles Phillip Killicoat,2007 Abstract: This paper
introduces the first effort to quantitatively
document the small arms market by collating field
reports and journalist accounts to produce a
cross-country time-series price index of
Kalashnikov assault rifles. A model of the small
arms market is developed and empirically estimated
to identify the key determinants of assault rifle
prices. Variables which proxy the effective height
of trade barriers for illicit trade are
consistently significant in determining weapon
price variation. When controlling for other
factors, the collapse of the Soviet Union does not
have as large an impact on weapon prices as is
generally believed.
  Rampage Nation Louis Klarevas,2016-08-23 In the
past decade, no individual act of violence has
killed more people in the United States than the
mass shooting. This well-researched, forcefully
argued book answers some of the most pressing
questions facing our society: Why do people go on
killing sprees? Are gun-free zones magnets for
deadly rampages? What can we do to curb the
carnage of this disturbing form of firearm
violence? Contrary to conventional wisdom, the
author shows that gun possession often prods
aggrieved, mentally unstable individuals to go on
shooting sprees; these attacks largely occur in
places where guns are not prohibited by law; and
sensible gun-control measures like the federal
Assault Weapons Ban—which helped drastically
reduce rampage violence when it was in effect—are
instrumental to keeping Americans safe from mass
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shootings in the future. To stem gun massacres,
the author proposes several original policy
prescriptions, ranging from the enactment of
sensible firearm safety reforms to an overhaul of
how the justice system investigates potential
active-shooter threats and prosecutes violent
crimes. Calling attention to the growing problem
of mass shootings, Rampage Nation demonstrates
that this unique form of gun violence is more than
just a criminal justice offense or public health
scourge. It is a threat to American security.
  The Gun C. J. Chivers,2011-09-06 Traces the
history of the AK-47 assault rifle, from its
inception to its use by more than fifty national
armies around the world, to its role in modern-day
Afghanistan, discussing how the deadly weapon has
helped alter world history.
  The M16 Gordon L. Rottman,2011-12-20 The M16 was
first introduced in 1958 and was revolutionary for
its time as it was made of lightweight materials
including special aluminum and plastics. It was
first adopted by US Special Forces and airborne
troops in 1962 before it was issued to Army and
Marine units serving in Vietnam. Its use spread
throughout the following decades and a number of
variants including submachine and carbine versions
were also fielded. As a result it is now amongst
the three most used combat cartridges in the world
while over 10 million M16s and variants have been
produced making it one of the most successful
American handheld weapons in history .But despite
its undeniable success the M16 is not without its
detractors. Indeed, the “black rifle”, as it is
known, is one of the most controversial rifles
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ever introduced with a long history of design
defects, ruggedness issues, cleaning difficulties
and reliability problems leading to endless
technical refinements. This volume provides a
technical history of the M16 and the struggle to
perfect it together with an assessment of its
impact on the battlefield drawing on over a
decade's combat experience with the rifle.
  The Evolution of the Black Rifle: 20 Years of
Upgrades, Options, and Accessories Jeff
Zimba,2014-11-26 Jeff Zimba brings the reader on a
twenty-year journey through the testing and
evaluation phase of America's longest serving
battle rifle, now known by many names, such as the
AR-15, M16, M4, 416, and many others. From the
History and Development of the Modern Black Rifle
(an award winning, in-depth article) to
accessories and configurations the reader may have
never even heard about, this book includes
numerous, previously published articles focused
solely on the black rifle and includes a few of
the author's picks for new upgrades and systems to
watch in the future. With a Foreword by legendary
musician, outspoken outdoorsman, and 2nd Amendment
advocate, Ted Nugent, and a Preface by a former
Navy Seal of the elite Team 6 and member of the
top secret team REDCELL, never before has such a
compilation of articles on a single weapon system
been published. Join Jeff Zimba on his journey to
study (in his words) the most versatile modular
weapon system ever designed.
  Impacts of the 1994 Assault Weapons Ban, 1994-96
Jeffrey A. Roth,Christopher S. Koper,1999
  Making a Killing Tom Diaz,2000-02-01 Provides an
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overview of the gun industry, including an
analysis of gun violence in today's society in
relation to the manufacturing of new guns that are
more lethal and more easily concealed
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